
 

 
Hello everyone!! 
 
Mrs. Favro, Ms. Jordyn and I look forward to Tuesday’s and Thursday’s and our time together. The 
children did a fabulous job last week.  I hope you enjoy the pictures that we post.  They are getting so 
grown-up.  The conversations are getting better and better.  Many of us are learning to share and take 
turns.  We have added conversations about the weather to our morning meeting.  It is all exciting in the 
twos! 
  
Our Helpers this week: 
Tuesday – Aubrey 
Thursday –Rhys 
 
 
Our color this week is RED.  We will have school pictures taken on Thursday.  Therefore, we will have no 
paint on Thursday.   As always, we will go to gym at the end of each class and get new library books on 
Tuesday.  It promises to be a busy week.  

    
  

The newest song we will learn this week: (Sung to:  Do you know the Muffin Man) 
Will you be my Valentine, my valentine, my valentine? 
Will you be my Valentine?  Will you be my friend? 
 
Valentine's Day is quickly coming.  If you choose to send in Valentines, PLEASE do not fill in the "To:" 
spot.  Just sign the "From:" spot.  This makes it much easier for your children to deliver their valentines 
to the other children in our class.  We will have our Valentine's celebration on Thursday, February 
13th.  There are 12 students in this class (including your child) and three teachers.  If you choose to send 
in Valentines, then please hand them to us at the door or leave them in your child’s bag.  THANKS. 
 
February 
6-Picture Day for Tu/Th 2’s and make-up pictures 
13-Valentine’s Celebration 
17-21-Winter Recess (school closed) 
 
March 
3- Monday - 4th quarterly tuition payment due 
3-7 RNS Bookfair 
4-Open House  
  5:30-6:00pm NEW FAMILIES ONLY 
  6:00-7:15pm ALL FAMILIES ARE 
  WELCOME 
 
 
 
Enjoy your weekend!  
Karen 
 


